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Upcoming Events

At St. Stephen Catholic School and Parish there are 
so many ways to join in and be active members of 
our community. 

2/23 – NAEP Assessment (8th grade only)
2/24 – Praise and Worship Singer (Spanish)  at 
6:30 p.m. in the Hall
2/26 – No Hot Lunch
2/28 – 1:30 p.m. Dismissal
3/1 – 5th Grade ACRE test 
3/2 – 5th Grade Liturgy! 4th Grade Field Trip to 
Aspen Wheeler & ACES, Dr. Seuss’ Birthday 
Celebration in Primary Grades! Stations of the 
Cross at 2:30 p.m. Fish Fry 5-7p.m.!  
3/3 – Variable Tuition Model Help Session 10 
a.m. – 12 p.m.
3/5- Screenagers Presentation in the Hall 6-8 
p.m. 
3/6 – Screenagers for Middle School
3/9 – No School – Teacher In-service in Denver
3/10 – Parish Lenten Retreat in the Hall
3/13 – Variable Tuition Model Help Session 
5:30-7:30 p.m.
3/14 – Middle School Café Performance 7 p.m.
3/16 – 2:30 Stations of the Cross, Fish Fry!
3/17 – Knights of Columbus St. Patrick’s Day 
Dinner! 
3/23 – Enrollment Forms are Due!
3/26-4/2 – Spring Break!  No School!
4/3 – School resumes

Notice of Student Non-Discrimination Policy
The Catholic Schools of the Archdiocese of Denver, under the jurisdiction of Archbishop Samuel J. Aquila, S.T.L. and at the direction of the Superintendent, state that all of their Catholic schools admit students of any race, color, national or ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, 
programs and activities generally accorded or made available to students at the schools.  Furthermore, Archdiocesan schools admit handicapped students in accord with the policy on Admissions in the Archdiocese of Denver Catholic Schools Administrator’s Manual.  These schools 
do not discriminate on the basis of race, age, handicap, color, national or ethnic origin in the administration of their educational policies, employment practices, scholarship and loan programs, or athletic or other school-administered programs.   

St. Stephen Catholic School is
Proud to Present the Screen Agers
Movie on Monday, March 5th from
6-8 p.m. in the Parish Hall. This is a
must see for parents and teens.
Michelle Muething, Director of The
Aspen Hope Center, will be there to
moderate this presentation as we
learn and work together to help our
children navigate life in this
technological age. Invite your
friends and neighbors to attend this
presentation with you. It is open to
the public.
Tickets are $10.00 for adults, $5.00
for students, SSCS students are free.
Tickets can be purchased online or
at the SSCS front desk.
St. Stephen students will have a
private viewing on 3/6 from 1-3
p.m.https://impactflow.com/event/
presented-by-st-stephen-catholic-
school-7284



Poetry Workshop
Visiting poet, Logan Phillips, inspired middle school students to write about
their true identity during a workshop sponsored by the Aspen Writer’s
Foundation. Here’s a student sample:

I’m Not Who You Think I Am
By: Mia Crampton

I’m not who you think I am
You may look at me and think: she is like me.
That isn’t true
I am me, and you are you.
I have secrets.
You do too.
So you are not me, and I am not you. 
I have hobbies, goals, truths.
We are not the same,
Me and you.
We all have things we shouldn’t tell, can’t or won’t.
I am confused because no one’s the same,
Not me, not you
Maybe we both have brown eyes,
They’ve seen different things.
If God is real,
Well then, he made us different.
I hope my words are true
Because we are all unique, 
Us, both me and you. 

Logan Phillips works to create new opportunities for the intersection of poetry and social 
justice in wider society. As a bilingual poet, performance artist and DJ he tours his art 
throughout the US, Latin America and beyond. 







Roaring 20’s Gala - Early Bird Tickets Available on Friday (2/16) at the Fish Fry  for 
$80.00 per person!  Early Bird Rates will be in effect until 3/16.  After that the ticket 
price will go up to $100.00 per person.  Tickets are available at the Fish Fry-Days, 

through Event Bright(online) and at the school’s front desk. Come Join the Fun!  
Last year was a BLAST! 

THANK YOU TO THE GENEROUS 
DONORS WHO PURCHASED 
THESE AMAZING WORKBOOKS 
FOR OUR SECOND GRADERS. WE 
FEEL SO…

THE DYNAMIC CATHOLIC FIRST 
COMMUNION &  FIRST 
RECONCILIATION EXPERIENCE 
WORKBOOKS



Our Parish and School Lenten 
Project is the Rice Bowls for 

Catholic Relief Services
During Lent as we reflect on ways
to deepen our faith, improve our
lives and serve others, this is an
easy way to donate by collecting
loose change around your house.
This mission is optional; there are
so many worthy causes and we
understand that our budgets can
only go so far. However, if you can,
please consider giving to this
worthy cause. God Bless You!


